Adkins, Carla

From: Sarah Pugsley

Sent: 10 July 2020 14:42

To: Adkins, Carla

Subject: Fwd: White Hart, Corsley planning application

Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:

From: Sarah Pugsley

Date: 10 July 2020 at 14:37:05 BST

To: carla.atkins@wiltshire.gov

Subject: White Hart, Corsley planning application

Objection to Licence Variation for the White Hart, Lane End, Corsley
BA127PH Licence No LNO00010557

We live at Chimneys, Lane End, Corsley which adjoins the pub car park.

We don’t have any objection to the 8.30am opening time, but we strongly object to live and
amplified music being played outside TIL midnight, 7 days a week, the pub is in a built up area with
young families and retired people and we feel the late nights would be very noisy and disruptive to
us all.

We don’t mind the occasional late night on a Friday or Saturday evening maybe once a month but
feel that we should be advised of these dates in advance.

We also feel any live music in the garden would be a distraction for passing traffic on a very busy
main road possibly causing an accident

Yours

Andrew Eggleton

Sarah Pugsley

Sent from my iPad





